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I oppose this bill for Oregon Education.  I work in a high school and there is no need 

to include the LGBTQIA’s agenda to our students.  Let’s get back to basics! Our 

students are failing at astounding rates.  This does nothing to help our students.  

There is a time and place for this but not in our text books. This is also an added 

burden on school districts.  Stop pushing this.  You will continue to see school 

enrollment drop in public school.  


